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619-CP2003 Addendum #003
Renovation and Atrium Project 

Our Lady of Fatima Catholic School 
Issued: March 16, 2020 

PART A – GENERAL 

.1 SECTION 2.1 RFT SCHEDULE 

Schedule has been revised to: 

For the purposes of this RFT, the Board has established the following timing deadlines for the completion 

of the RFT process. All times listed are Local Time (Eastern Standard Time). 

Event Date & Time 

Notice of Project Issue Date: February 14, 2020 

Tender Issue Date: February 19, 2020 

Mandatory Site Visit: February 21, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. 

Revised Question Deadline: March 31, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 

Revised Responses to Questions Received: April 2, 2020 

Revised Closing Date and Time: April 09, 2020 at 2:00:00 p.m. 

.2 SITE REVIEW – FINAL OPPORTUNITY MARCH 19, 2020 

At the Mandatory Site Meeting it was identified that any contractors wishing to schedule an additional 

on-site meeting could do so in coordination with the Board’s Facility Services Staff. On March 12, 2020 

the Government of Ontario that all publicly funded schools were ordered to close from March 14, 2020 

–April 5, 2020.  

For the health and wellbeing of all and to allow for Board Facilities to be properly cleaned, the last day 

contractors may schedule an additional on-site meeting is Thursday, March 19, 2020.  

Site visits must be scheduled in advance. Please contact Tony Prizio (tony.prizio@st-clair.net) and 

Victoria Iaccino (victoria.iaccino@st-clair.net) to arrange a visit. Contractors are reminded to please 

follow Public Heath recommendations for preventing the spread of illness and the Board asks that 

contractors who are ill do not attend.  

This concludes Addendum #003. 
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